
 
 

Dear Valued Customer, 

Notice of Termination of Fubon JETCO Pay Service 

With effect from 1st March 2020 (the “Effective Date”), Fubon Bank (Hong Kong) Limited (the “Bank”) 

will terminate the Fubon JETCO Pay Service.  All pending transactions will be cancelled and refunded to 

sender’s account after the Effective Date.  To continue enjoying the real-time fund transfer service for 

peer-to-peer, you may use “Fubon Faster Payment System” service on Fubon e-banking or Mobile 

Banking Service platforms. 

Should you have any enquiries, please contact our Integrated Customer Service Hotline at 2566 8181 

(press 3 after selection of language) during office hours*. 

 

*Monday to Friday: 9am to 7pm, Saturday: 9am to 1pm (except public holidays) 

 

Fubon Bank (Hong Kong) Limited  

January 2020 

Remarks: Should there be any inconsistency between the English and Chinese versions, the English 

version shall prevail.  

 


